
Grandparents Camp 1 
July 05-07, 2018 

Deans Letter 
 

Generations Discovering the Universe of God Together 
 
Hello Fellow Grandparents and Grandchildren! 
Are you ready to spend some time at Pilgrim Lodge making new friends, having fun, sharing and exploring 
your faith and learning how to find God in everyday things? We, your Deans – Jim & Cindy  – are very 
excited to share our time together at Pilgrim Lodge.  
 

Registration is Thursday, July 5th 2:30 – 5:15 
 

Here are a few of the things you can look forward to …….. 
We will be learning about our mission project, The Anti-Racism Resource Team of the Maine Conference 
of the UCC. And of course there will be swimming, boating, games and crafts, to name a few. If you like to 
fish, be sure to bring your pole, lures and/or worms. Most importantly we will enjoy special 
grandparent/grandchild time in God’s creation. 
 
An important part of the PL programming is the summer mission project. This summer PL is supporting in 
faith, prayer and offering The Anti-Racism Resource Team of the Maine Conference of the UCC, 
Check them out on their website: http://maineucc.org/anti-racism-team/  You may wish to bring an item 
for the offering we will take during our Mission Night presentation. The items The Anti-Racism Resource 
Team of the Maine Conference of the UCC, could use to help with their ministry for New Mainers at the 
New Mainers Resource Center are basic school supplies such as notebooks, pencils, pens and erasers. 
And of course a monetary donation is always helpful. 
 
We always try to do our best to care for God’s world … so everyone is being asked to bring a reusable 
water bottle to camp. Make sure your name is clearly marked on it. Let’s see if we can go the entire 
weekend without using a single paper cup!! 
 
We are looking for some folks to help with chapel and vespers. Email us, cw04jw@gmail.com,  if you would 
like to do one of the following services; 

• Morning Chapel  - Friday July6th 
• Evening Vespers – Friday July 6th 
• Morning Chapel – Saturday July 7th 

 
Do you have a craft, hobby or skill to share? Why not bring the supplies you need for Interest Group time? 
This is always a popular and fun activity for everyone; but we need folks to offer activities to make it 
happen. 
 
Our time together will end far too soon – Grandparents & Grandchildren Camp 1 will end after Breakfast on 
Saturday July 7th.  
 
Be sure to read the Family Camp Guide on the Pilgrim Lodge website for all the important information not 
covered here. Just remember, our camp registration and end times are different than those in the Family 
Camp Guide.  
 
We can’t wait to share all the great things Pilgrim Lodge has to offer with you! 
Dean Jim & Dean Cindy   
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